
How To Order From The Canteen 

 

Our Canteen operates on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.   8.30am - 2.00pm 

Each week in our online newsletter and on our website, you will find our Canteen Menus.    

An order form for our $6.00 Mix & Match Meal Deals can also be found there. Please use the correct menu, it 

will change each Term.   

Make sure your order is written clearly with your Name and Room No.  This can be done on the template order form or just on a piece 

of paper, popped into a zip top bag or envelope with the money inside.   Please clearly indicate any allergies or special requirements we 

may need to be aware of.  Then drop your order into the neighbourhood tubs at the Canteen before school starts on the day it is 

required.       Please do not use staples as they may accidentally fall into food.  

 Please visit Rayelene to discuss any special dietary requirements, as many items on our Menu may be available Gluten Free or 

Vegetarian upon request. 

We have attempted to reduce the amount of plastic used in the canteen by switching to reusable cutlery and plastics containers.  If 

your child comes home with a stray items, please return it to the canteen cleaned at your earliest convenience.  

Collection of lunches from the canteen is by a class helper at 11.15 am. 

Special vouchers are given for items to be collected from Canteen.   eg: apply slinky, frozen ice-creams, milkshakes or items that may 

spill in the tubs.                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Change can be given to a nominated child.   Please indicate the amount tendered and if change is required.                                                                                      

Canteen Vouchers can also be purchased from the office using EFTPOS or cash.        

Fresh Fruit, Yogurt & Snacks etc are available to purchase from the canteen window before school and at both recess & lunch 

breaks.  

Volunteers are welcome and in need. Without our wonderful volunteers we could not run such an extensive menu for our children and 

staff members.  Kids love seeing mum, dad or a grandparents smiling face in the canteen.                                                                                                          

You may just need to get out of the house for a coffee break. You must have a voluntary Working with Children Card.  Please give 

details of your availability to front office or Rayelene.   No experience is needed, we'll show you through what is required.  

 



How To Order From The Canteen 

 

 Volunteers -  PLEASE RETURN THIS PART  

Our Canteen always needs volunteers from 8.45am-11.45am.                                                                                                                  

Even if you can only help once a Term for an hour,  please call in to see Rayelene or return the slip below with your 

details   

Canteen Helper Name: _________________________  Phone No ________________ 

Available:       Wednesday      Thursday         Friday       (Please Circle) 

 


